Appendix 6.1

Comments received from taxi trade representatives

From: Chez (email address provided but removed for publication)

Sent: 23 January 2017 10:05

To: Jenette Hicks

Subject: Re: Taxi trade meeting

Dear Ms Hicks

Further to the our trade meeting. We would like to support the objection as set out by the Rossendale trade association, and we feel that the dress code is one which should be withdrawn totally as a step to far really.

Sent from my iPad

Received from Mr Charles Oakes – of The Hackney Drivers Association Ltd